Parnjit Singh

From: Nathaniel Young

Sent: 04 April 2022 11:03

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: 2021/3704/P Minverva House and Telephone Exchange 1-4, 5 North Crescent

London WC1E7PH

Nathaniel Young
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Dear Nathaniel
Re: 2021/3704/P Minverva House and Telephone Exchange 1-4, 5 North Crescent London WC1E7PH

I am a resident of Chenies Chambers with my flat facing directly onto this site and I am writing to register
my objection to the application. The plan as submitted is too large for this site and will result in a building
close to our windows that is oppressive, blocking light and with likely noise nuisance arising from plant. We
have a single aspect flat and have enjoyed a peaceful environment and outlook for more than 20 years and
there is no doubt that this will affect our living conditions in a very negative way.

I can see on the portal that the applicant has submitted further documents where they state that this is in
consultation with residents however, Chenies Chambers have not been consulted and the documents clearly
reflect the views of our neighbouring building Huntley Street but do not consider Chenies Chambers
residences. Our residents here have not received any information from the applicant about an ongoing
consultation.



Many thanks
Regards
Sheila Clifford

Chenies Chambers Flat 13



